
 
Department of Planning and Community Development 
 

Memorandum 
 
Date:  January 22, 2018 

To:  Carla 

From:             Annie Hillier 

Subject: Notice of Intent to Reduce the Minimum Buffer 

  File #: BLD22822 

 

Date to publish: January 26, 2018 
 
 

• emailed NOI Carla: yes  

• mail to: property owners within 500 feet.   

• posting requirements: on site signs required and newspaper 

• total number of signs:  2 (back-to-back along the right of way) 

• please email applicant when Proposed Land Use signs are ready for pickup: 
brian@reliantconsulting.com and susanpatten@outlook.com (cc’d on same email ok) 

 

SEPA Notice 

N/A 

 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you! 
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